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We are pleased to 

announce that we 

have accepted a bid 

and will be moving 

forward with the 

installation of our new sound and lighting 

equipment in the theater. Hollywood Lights Inc. 

has been around for more than 60 years. As the 

largest independent, locally owned lighting 

provider in the Pacific Northwest, we know that 

we can trust them to install quality equipment. 

With this new equipment, we will be able to 

host many different acts all year long. This 

improvement has been in the works for quite 

some time and we couldn't be more excited for 

what the future holds for the theater! 

The Dalles Civic will be hosting a Community 

Christmas program this year. This program 

will be designed to showcase some amazing 

community groups including, local school 

choirs and bands, adult singing groups and 

even aspiring thespians. We are looking 

forward to putting together an amazing 

program for people of all ages to enjoy the 

sounds of the season. The date of this 

amazing event is still being determined but 

we are already so excited about the promise 

of it that we had to share our plans. Stay 

tuned for additional information! 

Board Members 
Dennis Morgan, President 

Gail Farris, Vice President 

Jenny Jenkins, Treasurer 

Patti Blagg, Secretary 

Stephen Lawrence, Director    

Love the Civic and want to make sure it 

continues as a community venue? Looking for a 

way to serve the community?  Being a member 

of the Board of Directors is a perfect way to 

participate.   

Want more information?  Visit our website 

www.tdcivicauditorium.com,  

email us at tdcivicauditorium@gmail.com,  

give us a call at 541-298-8533 or talk to one of 

our current board members. 

Looking to host a party or work meeting? We 

offer many different room sizes to fit your 

needs. Fill out our online request form to 

schedule yours! 

mailto:tdcivicauditorium@gmail.com
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The holiday season is fast approaching. 

Our December calendar is filling up 

even faster. Saturdays in December are 

unavailable but there are a lot of other 

days to throw a great party! Call or 

email Tiffany to get your business’s 

Holiday party on the schedule.  

Year to Date Rentals 

Ballrooom — 20 

Community Room —16 

Fireside — 13 

Theater—7 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to announce that The Civic has 

just undergone a complete network upgrade, 

thanks to a generous grant from Northern Wasco 

County PUD. Joshua Pool with Mikrologic & Actual 

Broadband has spent the last few weeks installing 

the new routing, firewall, and switching 

equipment, along with the latest WiFi access 

points. The entire building now supports multi-

gigabit connectivity, ensuring fast and low-latency 

internet access throughout, making The Civic one 

of the most connected event spaces in the area. 

This upgrade will enable The Civic to host a wider 

range of events that require high-quality, high-

speed internet. Whether you're attending a 

conference, concert, or any other event, you can 

expect seamless and reliable connectivity. We're 

excited to see the incredible events The Civic will 

host in the future!  

Upcoming Events 

Sep. 9—Red Cross Blood Drive 

Sep. 17—MCCCA Piano Heist 

Sep. 25—Veteran Stand Down 

Oct. 12—All Wahtonka Renunion 

Oct. 13—MCCCA Derina Harvey Band 

Nov. 21—MCCCA The Wardens 

For more information on these events visit 

our website. 

Yor tax deductible contributions help The Dalles 

Civic maintain and continue to rebuild this 

beautiful building. We appreciate all of the 

support. If you would like to donate visit 

thedallescivic.com/donate 


